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December 19, 2022 
 
 
AACC Committee on Directors and Membership Services 
c/o Dr. Angel M. Royal 
American Association of Community Colleges  
One Dupont Circle, NW Suite  
410 Washington, DC 20036  
 
Dear Dr. Royal,  
 
I am pleased to submit this letter of support for Dr. Jon Bauer, President of East 
Central College. I have the utmost confidence in his abilities to serve on the board of 
directors for the American Association of Community Colleges.  
 
I had the pleasure of meeting and working with Dr. Bauer on the AACC Commission for 
Small & Rural Colleges for three years and then as fellow Board members for the Rural 
Community College Alliance (RCCA) organization. Among many qualities, Jon is 
passionate of community colleges, has a strong legislative acumen, and brings 
significant experience in strategic planning.   
 
Dr. Bauer has been at East Central College for over ten years where he has expended 
programs and services, increased enrollment, expanded intercollegiate athletics, and 
opened new facilities. As a former member of the AACC Board of Directors, I believe 
these skills will enhance the high quality and backgrounds of the current members of 
the Board. 
 
I encourage my fellow AACC President’s to consider Dr. Jon Bauer as a new member of 
the AACC Board of Directors. I cannot think of a more deserving individual. Please 
contact me at 540-863-2827, if I can provide any additional details.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
John J. Rainone, Ed.D. 

President 
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